OASIS ebXML Registry TC Minutes, October 4, 2007

Attendees:

Farrukh

Kathryn

Carl
Draft Agenda:

1. Approval of minutes from our last meeting – Minutes approved 
2. Minute taker:  Kathryn
3. REST Subcommittee status

Farrukh provided a brief update on REST.  It is felt that REST binding will be an important aspect of ebXML Registry, and Farrukh recommended that we include REST in the v4.0 RegRep specs, instead of as a separate document.  The intent is to make the spec more “REST-like”. Farrukh as joined the Search WS TC, where REST is also being discussed. 
CORRECTION: Team agreed that we will not use subcommittees for the time being due to the small size of the team.

4. ebXML version 4.0 discussion
Farrukh walked us through a number of issues that have been documented in the wiki.  We discussed a number of items. A concern regarding backward compatibility was also raised. While we may not be 100% backward compatible, it was also felt that it is important to go somewhat easy in the normative changes. While we recognize that we do need a number of changes, it was also recognized that we are beginning to see increasing adoptions, and we need to balance moving forward with making it easy for those adoptions to continue and to move to 4.0 when they are ready to, without a lot of work.  Other topics covered include subscriptions and notifications, and create vs update semantics. Farrukh recommended that we have only a submit protocol (no update) with three modes: create, update, or create or update(for batch submissions).  We also briefly covered dynamic object reverence, query invocation, and taxonomy elements.  Recommendation is to remove specification link, usage parameters, and usage description. More discussion on these items will be via e-mail and the wiki, as well as future telecons.
5. Other items

Everyone was encouraged to contact potential participants to join our TC.  
Next meeting: November 15th at 8:00 am PT.
